September 8, 2008

TO: ALL HYUNDAI DEALER PRINCIPALS/GENERAL MANAGERS:
ALL HYUNDAI DEALERSHIP SERVICE MANAGERS:
ALL HYUNDAI DEALERSHIP PARTS MANAGERS:
ALL HYUNDAI DEALERSHIP SALES MANAGERS:

SUBJECT: Campaign 086 - 2008 Elantra (HD) - Fuel Pump Sub-Assembly
Replacement - TSB #08-01-011-1

Hyundai Motor America is conducting a Customer Notification for replacement
of the Fuel Pump Sub-Assembly campaign on selected 2008 Model Year Elantras.
This Customer Notification replaces previously announced Service Campaign T57
(TSB# 08-01-011).

This campaign provides a procedure for replacement of the fuel pump
ssembly.

In order to identify only those vehicles affected by Campaign 086, it will be
necessary to access Hyundai Motor America’s “Warranty Vehicle Information”
screen via DCS On-line or WEBDCS before starting the repair. The “Warranty
Vehicle Information” screen will identify affected vehicles with an open
Campaign 086. All in-stock vehicles, i1f any, must have Campaign 086
completed prior to retailing.

Enclosed th the Service Manager's letter are materials, which were
deve;oped for your use: Dealer Letter, five (5) copies of the Technical
Service Bulletin (TSB#08-01-011-1) containing instructions on performing the
servic nd submitting the campaign claim, and a VIN listing of your dealer
stock VHL*ulaa only. TSB #08-01-011-1 will be available on Hyundai’s Website

yn September 8, 2008.

All Hyundai dealers were previously shipped updated parts (Fuel Pump
Assemblies) for 100% of their in-stock vehicles starting the week of August
18, 2008 as part of Service Campaign T57. Additional fuel pump assemblies
can be ordered from your facing PDC.

Customer notification letters will be mailed in three weekly flights starting
September 15, 2008.

It is IMPORTANT TO SUBMIT A CAMPAIGN CLAIM FOR EACH VEHICLE SERVICED so your
dealership can be compensated for your work and Hyundai can maintaln accurate
records of campaign completions. Repair Orders dated August 18, 2008
through September 7, 2008 should follow procedures as outlined in TSB# 08-01-
011. Repair Orders dated September 8, 2008 and later should follow
procedures outlined in TSB# 08-01-011-1.

LEGAL LIABILITY NOTICE: You are required to keep confidential any and all
information and documents provided to you by Hyundali Motor America in the
conduct of carrying out work for this service campaign. Hyundai Motor
America dealers may use owner information provided for the campaign only for
the purpose of conducting and performing this service campaign, and for no
other purpose.



Hyundai appreciates your cooperation and support. Questions may be directed
to your District Parts and Service Manager or Warranty HELPREP line at 1-877-
446-2922.
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